
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Acquavella, John 
9/18/2014 8:06:52 PM 

FARMER, DONNA R [AG/1000] 

RE: Long time ... 

Hi Donna. so nice to hear from you. I hope things are going well in StL. 

After 10 years at Amgen, I will be retiring on Nov. 21. Jean/I are planning to move to Prescott, AZ 
between Thanksgiving and Christmas. You can reach me after Nov 21 at acquajohn@gmail.com. I am planning 
to be semi-retired for the next 5 years - perhaps up to 40% of my time. I would be glad to help with IARC 
- reviewing drafts, etc. 

BTuJ, we have plenty of room in Prescott, in case you are ever planning a visit to the Grand canyon or 
elsewhere in AZ. 

Please say high to my friends at Monsanto and feel free to pass on my email. 

Regards, 

John Acquavella, PhD 
Amgen Inc. 

-----original Message-----
From: FARMER, DONNA R [AG/1000] 
sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 12:19 PM 
To: Acquavella, John 
subject: Long time ... 

John, 

I do hope this finds you and your family well. After being the stewardship group for 5 years I am back 
in toxicology and once again supporting glyphosate. 

Just wanted to let you that what we have long been concerned about has happened. Glyphosate is on for an 
IARC review in March of 2015. 
http://monographs.iarc.fr/ENG/Meetings/index.php 

Meeting 112: Some Organophosphate Insecticides and Herbicides: Diazinon, Glyphosate, 
Malathion, Parathion, and Tetrachlorvinphos 
(3-10 March 2015) 

call for Data (closing date 3 February 2015) 
call for Experts (closing date 30 July 2014) 
Request for observer Status (closing date 3 November 2014) 
WHO Declaration of Interests for this volume 

Glyphosate had been listed as a medium priority for 2015-2016 but clearly something happened and it got 
moved up to an ultra priority. 

Monsanto has continued to work with Tom sorahan and developed a relationship with Sir Colin Barry after 
the loss of Sir Richard. I have sent Tom an email asking for his help as we move forward. 

Again do wish you well and really will miss your expertise and leadership on this issue!! 

warmest regards, 

Donna 

This e-mail message may contain privileged and/or confidential information, and is intended to be 
received only by persons entitled to receive such information. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please notify the sender immediately. Please delete it and all attachments from any servers, hard drives 
or any other media. other use of this e-mail by you is strictly prohibited. 
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https://www.baumhedlundlaw.com/toxic-tort-law/monsanto-roundup-lawsuit/


All e-mails and attachments sent and received are subject to monitoring, reading and archival by 
Monsanto, including its subsidiaries. The recipient of this e-mail is solely responsible for checking for 
the presence of "Viruses" or other "Malware". 
Monsanto, along with its subsidiaries, accepts no liability for any damage caused by any such code 
transmitted by or accompanying this e-mail or any attachment. 

The information contained in this email may be subject to the export control laws and regulations of the 
United States, potentially including but not limited to the Export Administration Regulations (EAR) and 
sanctions regulations issued by the U.S. Department of Treasury, office of Foreign Asset Controls (OFAC). 
As a recipient of this information you are obligated to comply with all applicable U.S. export laws and 
regulations. 
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